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Hamre Jaime

From: Leila Lovdale <leilalovdale@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2018 11:46 AM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

February 3, 2018  

 

House Committee on Agriculture and National Resources Representative Brian Clem, Chair 

 

 

Chair Clem, Vice-Chairs McLain and Sprenger and members of the Committee: 

 

I am a resident of Bend, Oregon who makes frequent use of trails and paths provided for exercise and enjoyment by the 

Bend Park and Recreation District. House Bill 4029 would ban bridges crossing the Deschutes River from the Central 

Oregon Irrigation District intake to a location upriver of Sunriver before any serious discussion by local decision makers 

takes place. This is wrong. I support a healthy debate on the issue, locally, not a legislative decision made in Salem. Do 

not support this bill.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Leila Lovdale  

19699 Mountaineer Way 

Bend, OR 97702 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


